
The fiscal adjustment to which government is committed, and which 
is needed to fully restore the health of our economy, is therefore 
incomplete. It is true that one of the indicators of economic health has 
improved, with the strong growth of tourism last year, and the boost 
it has given to the overall growth of the economy. But the foreign 
exchange reserves have not recovered to the levels of January 2013, 
Government’s borrowing requirement still exceeds the surplus funds 
banks and insurance companies have available to lend to Government, 
and the public sector debt is still growing at a faster pace than the GDP. 


